Graduate Faculty Appointment and Review Policy PROPOSED CHANGE Approved by Graduate Affairs team 3/28/2012

Rationale: The change proposed to the Graduate Faculty Appointment and Review Policy is to extend the Adjunct Graduate member status from one year to three years.

Graduate Faculty Appointment and Review Policy

III. Procedures for Appointment to the Graduate Faculty

D. Adjunct Member status may be awarded to individuals if they meet the appointing unit's graduate faculty standards, upon recommendation by the unit's academic dean and approval by the Director of Graduate Studies. The academic dean's written recommendation, which must include a list of the specific teaching assignments and/or other academic responsibilities slated for the prospective Adjunct Member, must be submitted along with an updated vita to the Director of Graduate Studies for review and final decision. An Adjunct Member appointment shall continue for three years from the date of final approval. Requests for subsequent Adjunct Member appointments must follow this same process.

JA 4/10/12 8:10 AM

Deleted: one year